
 

 

20 August 2013 

 
Andrew Walker 
Gas Industry Company Limited 
P O Box 10 646 
Wellington 6143 
 
By email: andrew.walker@gasindustry.co.nz 

Dear Andrew 

Consultation on special allocation 

Genesis Power Limited, trading as Genesis Energy, welcomes the opportunity to 
provide a submission to the Gas Industry Company Limited  on the consultation 
paper “Consultation on special allocation” dated 19 August 2013. 

Genesis Energy supports the call for special allocations for the months of May, 
June and  July 2012 and are in a position to be able to re submit consumption 
data for these months using an updated SADSV file. 

Responses to the specific questions raised in the consultation are tabled in 
Appendix 1. 

If you would like to discuss any of these matters further, please contact me on 
07 857 1607. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andrew Maseyk 
Reconciliation Manager 

Level 1, Waitomo House 
6 Garden Place 
Private Bag 3131 
Hamilton 3240 
 

Genesis Power Limited 
trading as Genesis Energy 
 
 



 

Appendix 1 Consultation questions 

 

Q1: Do you consider that the current 
allocation results for May to July 2012 
at Greater Auckland are sufficiently 
unfair that Gas Industry Co should 
direct special allocations? 

Yes, Genesis Energy agrees that 
special allocations should be run. 

Q2: Are there any commercial reasons 
for retaining the current allocation 
results for May to July 2012 at Greater 
Auckland? 

Not that Genesis Energy is aware of. 

Q3: Would the proposed process set 
out above for carrying out special 
allocations present any problems if 
specials are directed? 

No, Genesis Energy can re-submit 
corrected files for the periods 
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